

Jason Weiner
Executive Director & Legal Director
Bank Climate Advocates
2489 Mission Street, Suite 16
San Francisco, CA 94110
Phone: (310) 439-8702

jason@bankclimateadvocates.org

April 18, 2025

Re: Letter Dated April 4, 2025

Dear Mr. Weiner, et al.,

We acknowledge receipt of your letter dated April 4, 2025, and thank you for your continued engagement. As described in our recent letter dated February 13, 2025, IFC has participated with you through discussions and correspondence for the past year and a half. While we appreciate your views and insights, the positions described in our February 13 letter remain unchanged, and the processes highlighted in the letter remain in progress.

To that end, we hope you will participate during the stakeholder consultation process for the <u>Sustainability Policy update</u>, which, as you know, has commenced. We look forward to seeing you at the information session Wednesday.

Finally, to clarify, there is no contrast between IFC's definition of Paris Alignment noted on IFC's website and our previous correspondence; both refer to alignment with the Joint MDB Methodological Principles. Moreover, as stated in our February 13 letter, we closely monitor legal developments that may be relevant to IFC as an international organization, as well as other legal developments that apply to states.

Best regards,

Tania Kaddeche and Jamie Fergusson